
  
 

 

 
 

Network Notification 
 
Notice Date:  January 25, 2019  
To:     Ohio Health Partners 
From:     CareSource® 
Subject:  Hepatitis A Vaccination Recommendation  
 
 
The Butler County Health District, City of Hamilton Health Department, and City of Middletown Health 
Department would like to take this opportunity to discuss Hepatitis A vaccination recommendations. 
 
As of Oct. 22, 2018, we have had 127 cases linked to a statewide outbreak. In the past 5 years, we 
have averaged 1 case/year.  
 
Hepatitis A is a vaccine-preventable illness and vaccinating high risk individuals or those who have 
contact with high risk individuals is one way we can stop this outbreak.  
 
As a health care provider, please assist us in this outbreak by stocking and offering each and every 
patient a vaccination for hepatitis A if they fit one of the high risk groups listed above.  
 
Thank you, 
 
 
CareSource  
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